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I strongly oppose SB426. The legislature should not look to penalize owners and 

businesses who acted in good faith and hired a contractor for a job only to find out 

they are liable again. This does not address the real issue and hold accountable 

those who are failing to pay the earned wages. Do NOT pass this bad bill.  


